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Word Of the Week 

18/3/2024-22/3/2024 

‘similar’ 

 

 

 

 

8C had an amazing time with Blue Watch at Rayleigh Fire station. They learnt a lot and even 
got to use the incredibly strong water hoses! 
 

Isabella broke the record of 50 skips  
in a minute in a class competition! 
 
Well done Isabella!  
 

Well done GB Class for making 
everyone so welcome from 
Diamonds, Emeralds and Red 
class, reading with pupils and 
offering drinks and snacks.  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

Attendance 

4/3/24-8/3/24 

 

1st 8S 100% 

 

2nd Yellow 98.46% 

 

3rd Green 98.18% 

 

 
 

 

 

Safeguarding 

At Cedar Hall School, the safety of all our pupils is of paramount importance. 

If you have any concerns regarding child protection or keeping a child safe, please contact our Designated 

Safeguarding Lead – Mrs S Simpson. 

or 

Deputy Safeguarding Leads – Mr N Maxwell, Mrs S Overell and Mrs S Hoy. 

 

CHARLES CULWICK HELPFULNESS TROPHY 

This week the trophy was won by all the Year 8 boys. 

They won for shutting and padlocking the car park gates 

every morning. 

Thank you all for your help. 

 

THE GARDENING TROPHY 

This week the Gardening Trophy was won by Riley 

(8S) 

Riley won for working really hard without having to be 

told what to do and for continually clearing up after 

others. 

Well done Riley and thank you for your hard work! 

Lost Property 

We have a vast amount of lost property in the 

school office at the moment.  Please remember 

to label all your child’s possessions so in the 

event of items being mis-placed they can be 

returned easily. 

Today we say farewell to 

Zach who leaves Cedar Hall 

for pastures new. 

Good luck Zach, we are sure 

you will have a fantastic 

time! 


